
HATFIELD FIREFIGHTERS’ ASSOCIATION 

P.O. BOX 218 

HATFIELD, MA 01038 

 

 

  

The Hatfield Firefighters’ Association is proud to announce that we will be presenting 
the Hatfield Bonfire Music Festival.  This fundraiser is a large community event each year.  This 
fundraiser helps the Association to raise money to help in purchasing equipment, which helps 
defer the costs from the town and ultimately the taxpayers.  We also have made multiple 
donations to other organizations in town, money has gone towards the Sean Davey Scholarship 
at Smith Academy (which was started after the Bonfire first originated), Shriner’s Hospital and 
many other things.  But, to put on such a great event, we need donations from businesses like 
yourselves to help cover the costs of the event. 

 Please find enclosed with this letter a donation form, sponsorship package break downs, 
and a self-addressed envelope.  We ask that if you can donate, that you please fill out the 
donation form and return the yellow copy and a check made out to the Hatfield Firefighters’ 
Association. 

The Hatfield Firefighters’ Association is a 501c3 organization.  We hope that with your 
tax-deductible contribution and others like it that we can continue to put on a great event for 
more years to come.   

 

 

 

 

Greatly Appreciated, 

 

Hatfield Firefighters’ Association 
 

Hatfield Firefighters’ Association 


